
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

FANS Winter 2025 application deadline 
 

Start Date:  October 15, 2024 
End Date:   November 15, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

Do you need financial support to reach your post-secondary education goals? 

Financial Assistance for Nunavut Students (FANS) provides support to eligible 

Nunavummiut attending designated post-secondary institutions and programs.  

New and returning students must apply for FANS funding each academic year. If you 

are planning to attend a college or university starting in January 2025, the deadline to 

apply for FANS is November 15, 2024. If you are already receiving FANS funding for 

this school year, you only need to provide proof of enrolment for the winter semester. 

You don’t have to wait until you are accepted to college or university to apply for FANS 

funding. You can submit your application now and send your program acceptance letter 

to the FANS office when you receive it. Your application can begin to be processed and 

a final decision will be made after FANS receives all the required supporting 

documentation (including your acceptance letter).  

Late applications will be accepted until December 15, 2024; however, your funding 

application may not be processed before you start school. Apply by the November 15 

deadline to better ensure that your funding application is processed before you start 

school.  

For more information or to receive an application form, visit the FANS webpage or email 

the FANS office at: 

• FANS@gov.nu.ca (Inuit enrolled under the Nunavut Agreement). 

• FANSLoans@gov.nu.ca (Nunavut students not enrolled under the Nunavut 

Agreement). 

 

### 

http://www.gov.nu.ca/fans
mailto:FANS@gov.nu.ca
mailto:FANSLoans@gov.nu.ca


 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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